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As an Alaska Falconer I am against both Proposals 92 and 93. I don't think nonresidence falconrers should have the same access to birds
as the resident falconers have. This is a limited resource, do to the restricted access to much of the birds nesting habitate from the  road
system. Any additional competition would impact resident falconers access to birds.

I would also like to see no gyrfalcon eyasses take for nonresident, I imagine this is the AFC's main  reason for submitting their proposal.  I
feel Gyrfalcon eyass take by nonresidents  will only result, down the road, to nefarious actions by unscrupulous individuals.
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